
John D. O'Toole 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
4 Irving Place, New York, NY 10003 
Telephone (212) 460-2533 

August 31, 1983 

Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2 
Docket No. 50-247 

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director 
Division of Licensing 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Eisenhut: 

This letter confirms recent discussions we have had with members of your 
staff regarding a section of our implementation plan submitted on April 
15, 1983 in response to Supplement 1 to NUREG-0737. In the plan as 
submitted, we committed to provide a program plan for the Detailed 
Control Room Design Review (DCRDR) in February 1984 and the summary 
report by July 1986. The schedule for these submittals was based on the 
amount of work involved, the availability of management and engineering 
resources and a reasonable integration of all of the Supplement 1 
initiatives.  

As discussed with members of your staff on August 23, 1983, we will be in 
a better position as this program progresses to establish a more 
realistic date for the submittal of the summary report, now committed for 
July 1986. Recognizing the Staff's interest in an earlier submittal 
date, we agreed to reassess this matter at a later date, but no later 
than July 31, 1984. We will confirm this date in our February, 1984 
submittal. We are unable at this time to provide a firm commitment to 
better our earlier estimated date for submittal of the summary report; 
however, we assure you that our best efforts will be exerted toward this 
objective.  

Very truly yours, 

f ,John D. O'Toole 
Vice President 

cc: Mr. Thomas Foley, Senior Resident Inspector 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
P. 0. Box 38 

Buchanan, New York 105114 

8309070160 830831 
PDR ADOCK 05000247 1 
F PDR -


